
Electrical Safety Awareness Programme by RIO (N) 

On the eve of National Electrical Safety Awareness Week 2024, RIO (North) office of CEA conducted 

Electrical Safety Awareness Programme on 02.07.2024. Representatives of BPCL, IOCL, HPCL and fresh 

batch of Management Trainees of BPCL participated in the event of RIO (North) held at Loni, 

Ghaziabad, Uttar Pradesh. 

 

     


